

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING
PUBLIC NOTICE is hereby given to all persons in the Village of Lee, Lee & DeKalb Counties, Illinois, that a
public hearing will be held By the Village President and Board of Trustees on Wednesday, November 8, 2023 at 6:00 p.m. at the Lee Fire Station, 103 Lee Road, Lee, Illinois relative to the following:
Petition of Michael McGinnis to seek a variance of the accessory structure dimensions and construction to retain and use a shipping container as an accessory structure.
The property is zoned in a Residential District and is located specifically at 210 W. Hardanger Gate. The Property has a legal description of:
LOTS 2 AND 3 IN BLOCK 3 OF THE VILLAGE OF LEE, ACCORDING TO THE PLAT OF SAID VILLAGE OF LEE RECORDED IN THE RECORDER'S OFFICE OF LEE COUNTY IN BOOK “B” OF MISCELLANEOUS RECORDS ON PAGE 249, ALL IN LEE COUNTY, ILLINOIS
All persons interested are invited to attend said hearing and be heard.
Therese Voitik
Village President
